noute 1, Box 139
March 20,1969

23341

Mr. Errett Callahan
Dyke, Virginla
22935

Dear Mr. Callahan

Receilpt is acknowledged of the reprint of the article
on Chipping from Bow and Arrow and thank you very much.

I am always glad to know of anyone interested in
replicating stone tools and do hope that you have success in
your work at the Universities. This 1s a really unexplored
field and much to be done yet to help the archaeologist, but
I always emphasize duplication of the aboriginal tools and not
imitation. It is the surface techniques that ares important
and not Jjust form. Would be interested to learn of you success

with fluting.

Thank you again and good luck.,

Sincerely,

Don E.Crabtree
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